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Subject: Communication from the General Manager of the Wastewater Utility wishing to meet with
the Board of Parks and Recreation to discuss the use of Brose Park for a future underground storage
basin. (Res No. 0109-17)

Recommendation of the Board of Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services on 3/8/17: to approve
the use of Brose Park for a future underground storage basin.

Fiscal Note: N/A
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